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Installing new Speed signs on Great Western 
Highway, Warrimoo from Sunday 28 April 2024 

Community Notification  

April 2024 
 

 
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Darug Peoples of the Dharawal Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is working to 
improve safety for all road users in the 
Blue Mountains. 

We will install new speed limit signs at multiple 
points on and next to the Great Western Highway, 
Warrimoo, from Spurwood Road in the South to 
Green Parade in the North. 

What work are we doing?  
We will: 

• remove existing speed limit signs and 
installing new ones at multiple points on 
and next to Great Western Highway, 
Warrimoo 

• replace the existing Left Only sign and 
installing a new Give Way sign at the 
intersection of The Avenue and Great 
Western Highway, Warrimoo 

• add new pavement numerals to support 
the new speed limit signs 

• concreting new poles with signs 

The speed limit will decrease from 50 to 40kmh 
near 14 Waratah Road, Warrimoo.   

When will we be working? 
We will be working for up to three night shifts 
between Sunday 28 April and Thursday 2 May, 
weather permitting. 

Night work hours are from 8pm to 5am, Sunday 
to Thursday.  

We will not work on Friday or Saturday nights or 
on public holidays. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• Noise from machinery and equipment 

• Plant moving in and out of the project site. 

Please do not park on either side of the road 
where the work will be carried out, as this could 
affect property access. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. These 
measures include: 

• reducing our noise as much as possible and 
turning off equipment when not in use 

• using quieter equipment where possible 

• safely escorting pedestrians through the work 
zone when necessary 

• restoring and tidying the area once work is 
complete. 

Traffic impacts 
There will be temporary traffic changes to make 
sure the work zone is safe. Lane closures, stop 
slow traffic control and a reduced speed limit of 
40km/h will be in place for the safety of our 
workers and road users. 

Please allow an additional five minutes for travel. 

For the latest updates, visit LiveTraffic.com or 
phone 132 701.
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Location of work area  

 

Contact us 

 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 577 441 

 

 

Info.parkland@ventia.com 

 

PO Box 412  
Doonside, NSW 2787 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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